
Dear Readers,

You know “Faridpur Medical College Journal (FMCJ)” is official journal of Faridpur Medical College 
Teachers Association. We were publishing this prestigious journal from 2006. The journey of this journal 
was to discover and publish new, updated and interesting issues that we have encountered during our daily 
practices in medical science. 

For initial four years we had only print version but from 2010 we have online version as 
“https://www.banglajol.info/index.php/FMCJ” along with print version. As per decision of “People’s 
Republic of Bangladesh” name of our medical college was changed from “Faridpur Medical College” to 
“Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Medical College” on 04.04.2021. So, we had changed our journal name to 
“Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Medical College Journal (BSMMCJ)” and published our journal as 
“https://www.banglajol.info/index.php/BSMMCJ” along with print version. 

Again, as per decision of “People’s Republic of Bangladesh” name of our medical college has resumed to 
“Faridpur Medical College” instead of “Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Medical College” on 30.10.2024 and 
consequently the journal name “Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Medical College Journal (BSMMCJ)” has also 
been changed and revert back to the previous one as “Faridpur Medical College Journal (FMCJ)” and will 
continue as https://www.banglajol.info/index.php /FMCJ along with print version.

“Faridpur Medical College Journal (FMCJ)” has always been a platform for exchanging ideas and 
advancing knowledge. With this new phase, we have renewed & dedicated editorial team. We welcome 
fresh authors and young scientists along experienced one to ensure that “Faridpur Medical College Journal 
(FMCJ)” will continue to be a space for innovation and meaningful discussion of new ideas of medical 
science.

To our readers and contributors; we are sorry for changing the journal name repeatedly and thank you for 
your patience and encouragement as well. We are inviting you to join this renewed chapter by submitting 
your work, sharing your ideas. Together, we are looking forward to shaping the future of “Faridpur Medical 
College Journal (FMCJ)”.
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